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Dear Sit/Madam

Following the agreement to allow a later entry and re-entry time at your premises, you will remember that
two additional conditions have been imposed on your Premises Licence. One of these is in relation to the
wearing of a corporate high visibility jacket by your front of house doorstaff.

As promised earlier this year, we have now arranged an opportunity for both you and your doorstaff to
view and decide on these jackets (and reflective vest for the summer) that best suits your needs.

With this in mind, I would like to take this opportunity to invite you and as many of your doorstaff as
possible, to attend the English Riviera Centre, Chestnut Avenue, Torquay on Thursday the 17" of May at
2 pm to view the jackets and vote for the garment of your choice.

For your information, Torbay Safer Communities has kindly agreed to subsidise the cost of the jackets,
but there will be some cost to be met by you. My licensing team will be available at the event and I have
asked them to organise the eventual order and collect your eventual contribution.

You now have the wearing of high visibility jackets as a condition of your Premises Licence and your
positive participation in this project is expected.

I believe that these jackets will not only make your doorstaff more readily identifiable, but will help to
make our public feel much safer when they are enjoying our night-time economy and will help to prevent
crime and disorder.

If you require any further information, please contact my Licensing Department on the above number.

Yours faithfully

Inspector G Mayhew
Torbay Police
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